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WRNB licensee Radio One Licenses, LLC files this amendment to the pending application for 
license LMS File number 0000214346.  We apologize for our delayed submission and respectfully 
request consideration of it. 

Responding to the AM station WNWR special condition: 

1. Pursuant to Section 1.30002 (d) we attest that a significant change to WNWR licensed facility 
has not occurred, caused by installation of the WRNB antenna and transmission line on the 
existing TV tower ASR 1035474.  

a. The TV tower is not base insulated or detuned at the AM frequency. 

b. The TV tower ASR states the date constructed is October 23, 1998. 

c. This is the Roxborough antenna farm, containing numerous tall towers near the WNWR AM 
licensed site, and it has been this way for decades.  

For the foregoing reasons, we assert installation of the WRNB CP facility does not have a 
significant effect on operation of the licensed WNWR AM facility. 

2.  Prior to filing of the underlying application for the WRNB CP, WNWR ceased broadcasting 
from their licensed site, and the towers and transmitter building were removed from the 
property, The WNWR licensed site now has a road and 35 new residential houses.   

WNWR has an STA to broadcast from an existing AM station 5 Kilometers away. WNWR holds a 
CP to relocate the licensed main site to the STA site. 

3.  We are not providing screen shots of Google Earth and Street View to respect any applicable 
copyright.  FCC Audio Division can view the area on Google Earth and Street View and recognize 
that our statements about WNWR are accurate.   

Conclusion: 

We believe the constructed facility of WRNB meets the AM station WNWR special condition 
because: 

1. The installation cannot have a significant effect on the WNWR licensed facility. 

2. Any reasonable person would conclude WNWR has left the area, and intends to use another 
site for the licensed main facility.  
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